
Upcoming Dates

Cougar Courier
Weekly update from Mrs.Belosi

Friday, November 3rd

Parents/Guardians, 

Our Veterans Day assembly is Thursday, November 9th.  Please make sure you check out the
information below regarding this event.  The November word of the month is gratitude. Gratitude is
choosing to appreciate the people and things in our lives. Students will be talking about gratitude
during cougar connection. I would encourage you to ask your student what special people, places,
events, and memories they are thankful for.

Have a great weekend! 
Mrs. Belosi 

**I try to include links to flyers and other information in my newsletter.  Underlined words, have a
link.

Friday, November 3rd - BBB @ Freeburg 6pm (B,A)
Saturday, November 4th - 6th BBB @ Red Bud Lutheran

GBB @ Wesclin Shootout 11:30/12:45 (A,B)
Sunday, November 5th - Open Bowl at Bel-Air Bowl 5-8pm $5
Monday, November 6th - Character Council Meeting @ 7:30 am

Tech Club meeting after school in the STEM room
GBB Home vs. Fulton 5pm (B,A)

Wednesday, November 8th - GBB @ Freeburg 6pm (B,A)
Thursday, November 9th - Veterans Day Assembly @ 9am

Wear your Veterans Day shirt or red, white, and blue
BBB @ Columbia 6pm (B,A)
End of 1st Trimester

Friday, November 10th - NO SCHOOL



Reminders/Information
Booster Club - Cougar Country Signs
NJHS Sponsors Hat Day once a month for $1.00. You can pre-pay for the entire for year.

Hat Day Form
Check out the Smithton Shout Out form (below).

November Breakfast

November Lunch

Virtual Backpack

Feel free to contact me with any questions, comments, or concerns (618) 233-6863 or
at sbelosi@sccsd130.com. I look forward to working with you and your students.

Warm Regards,
Stacy Belosi

 Please see the attached document here or on our
virtual backpack for information on the breakfast
provided to our Veterans and our assembly to be held
next Thursday, November 9th.   There is information
also listed for requested photos for our annual video to
honor our students family members who have
served/currently serve in the military.

Breakfast sign up and photo submission is due by this
Sunday, November 5th.  We apologize for the short
timeframe.  Photos submitted in previous years will
need to be resubmitted.

Veterans Day Form

Smithton School
SPIRIT WEAR

is HERE!
The store will be open Nov 6th - 17th

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uPenKN2O8sQtIioSFmO58J7QF6NzOnTs/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UKKFlmVDFz6IJKQ33sS1q5ZMzRCfjG_m/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KZR337q3rxBDIpgmDn9Dx9p-d5xlT_aO/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ah9F0fRYYY2LKWsUhVanAx6TQX47XemL/view?usp=sharing
https://smithtonccsd130il.sites.thrillshare.com/documents/about-us/virtual-backpack/2023-2024/495209
mailto:sbelosi@sccsd130.com
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Y3MFIrGF3h-YU9FtkogbIWyt22DfoV6-nGsJlNd4Do4/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wHzVya9IIHeUjpFMvnNdibBKM4WP3sFG/view?usp=sharing



